Great Basin College
BAIS Committee Meeting

October 22, 2014 
4:00 P.M.
	In Attendance 
	Laurie Walsh

	
	Pete Bagley

	
	Jonathan Foster

	
	Stephanie Davis 

	
	Jan King 

	
	Doug Hogan (Winnemucca)

	
	Rita Bagwe (Pahrump)

	
	Rachel McAnany 


Dr. Laurie Walsh called the meeting to order at 4:00 PM.  Laurie went over agenda items with the committee and asked the group if they had anything additional to discuss before going over agenda items.  

Rita Bagwe from Pahrump stated that GBC had applied for a grant from                                    NASA. The grant is directed for students that are planning to graduate with a master’s degree. Rita stated that she would be heading up the grant. Laurie offered to help with recruiting students from the Elko campus and Doug stated he already had several qualifying students in mind from Winnemucca. Rita said she will be emailing the committee with the list of qualifications and the application.
Laurie asked Rita about any updates with the Nature Club. Rita explained that the club currently has 23 events planned.  Rita said she is going to be scheduling IAV rooms for some of the guest speakers that she has lined up so that all of the sites can participate. Jonathan and Laurie volunteered as guest speakers. The committee went over different ideas for topic lectures. 
Laurie told the committee that Pete Bagley would be taking over INT 400 and INT 496 for the upcoming Spring semester. 

Laurie explained to the committee that she was planning a “Program Roadshow” and would like to make that happen next semester. 

Laurie announced that she and Pete had met with Mike McFarlane about splitting the program in to two distinct degrees as was discussed in the previous meeting on 9/10/14. Laurie stated that Mike had included this change in the institution’s strategic plan for 2016.  

Pete went over the recent trip to Yellowstone for the annual Yellowstone Conference that he attended along with Rita and several students. 
Laurie asked the group if there was anything else to discuss, the group did not have anything. Meeting was adjourned at 4:35 PM.  

